
 

 

 

THE BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST [C]  - Holiday of Obligation 
Saturday May 28

th
    6:15 pm Una Close RIP 

Sunday May 29
th

    8:00 am Parishioners 

                   10:30 am Jonathon Atkin RIP 

   2:00 pm First Holy Communion Mass [2 of 2] 

   4:00 pm Filipino Mass 
   6:30 pm Athene Jones RIP 
West Mersea   8:30 am Athene Jones RIP [JH] 
Mile End   9:15 am Ray, Rita and Janet Small RIP 
Monkwick 10:15 am Suzanne Till RIP 
Monkwick   2:00 pm Polish/English Mass and Procession 
 
Monday 30

th
   

    

Bank Holiday - N.B.    

 
THE VISITATION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY      Feast 
Church    10:00 am     Intentions: Sykes Family 

 
Tuesday 31

st
        

 

 
DEDICATION OF BRENTWOOD CATHEDRAL 
Church        9:15 am   Michael Treby RIP 

 
Wednesday 1

st
  

 

          June
 

 
St Justin, M 
Church        9:15 am   Ints: Michael and Roseanne Lynch 
Church      12:15 pm   Henry Stewart RIP 

Thursday 2
nd

  
 

 
Feria 
Church        9:15 am   Intentions: Sykes Family 

Friday 3
rd

  
   
                  

THE MOST SACRED HEART OF JESUS [C] Solemnity 
Church         9:15 am   Mrs Joan Landon RIP   
Church       11:00 am   REQUIEM: Cornelius “Jim” O’Hare RIP 

 
Saturday 4

th
            The Immaculate Heart of Mary 

                                Church         9:15 am   Martin McHale RIP 
 

TENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME [C] 
Saturday June 4th 

 
  6:15 pm Bridget Lloyd RIP 

Sunday June 5
th

      
 

  8:00 am Joan Jackson RIP  

                    10:30 am Thanksgiving [L Sykes] 

   2:00 pm Polish Mass 
   4:00 pm Filipino Mass 
   6:30 pm Dudley Southon RIP 
West Mersea          8:30 am Holy Souls RIP 
Mile End                                9:15 am Bridget and Michael Brady RIP 

Monkwick 10:15 am Catherine Spicer RIP 
                   

                SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Saturday 9:45-10:30am; 5:30-6pm 

                SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE: At least six months notice is required 
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THE BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST [C] 
May 29

th
 2016 - Parish Mass Book Page 83 

 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNICANTS 

On this Feast of Corpus Christi we pray for all our young ones who recently made 
their First Holy Communion: 
 
22

nd
 May:      At  MERSEA Daniel Gladwell, Matilda Milgate and Rose Whiting. At 

PRIORY STREETJairus Amada, Nia Cordy Mckenna, Enrique Dela Cruz, Eno Edem, 
Glory Edem, Alan Fleischer, Maya Garrey, Massimo Girolami, Juliet Izbrecht, Simona 
Kessler, David Kuligowski, Charlie Long, Lance Miano, Austin Nungari, Joshua 
Pike, Jamie Runicles, Erich Sanglay, Payton Taylor, Janelle Torres, Ekene Utti, 
Cornelius Wampamba, Adam Wilkinson-Lopez and Atene Zaveckaite.                                                                                                                                    

29
th
 May: At PRIORY STREET John Philip Bartle Martin, Jonathan Blanke, 

Maksymilian Budziak, Arthur Campbell, Daniel Campbell, Sophie Campbell, Edward 
Chakkalakunnel, Carl Chukwuemeka, Oliver Dabek, Molly Doherty, Savannah 
Doherty, Shannon Doherty, Tommy Doherty, Fionn Doyle, Niamh Gillen, Lilia Gillooly, 
Sophie Guild, Madonna Ibe, Olivier Kaczynski, Lucas Langford, Eoin Ledwidge, Olivia 
Malecka, Alexander Malkin, Finn Martin, Renaldas Nedzinskas, Lia Palazzolo-
Robinson, Charlotte Skawska, Veronica Spiewak, Victoria Spiewak, Savannah 
Stokes, Ethan Sutcliffe, Hayden Swampillai, Jonathan Swart, Laurence Todd, Gabriel 
Wenlock-Moros and Julia Wojciechowska.                                                                                                                                           

    Tanya Parackal will receive her First Holy Communion with her family in India. 
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Please see Mass Schedule for ANY changes 
 
SUNDAYS:                      Divine Mercy and Rosary                 Following 8am 
Mass                                    
DAILY:                        Morning Prayer 8:15am; Rosary/Divine Mercy                     
8:35am                             
MEDITATION GROUP:          Tuesdays - Crypt                                                    
8:00pm                                                                  
 

 
 
 
 

 

   
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK: Please remember in your prayers; Percy Abrahams, Pat 
Banks, Lorraine Belmonté, Frank Campbell, Vicky Culhan, Margaret Eddis, Margaret 
Griffin, Jim Harvey, John Harvey, Bert Hewitt, David Hill, Jan Holden, Ronald Jay, 
Julie Jefferies, Pat Keene, Marie Kent, Patrick King, John Lawlor, Peter Ledgley,  
Nathanael Lee, Joanne Leon, Doreen Lowe, Marie Lyons, Jean Mansell, Mary-Ann 
Martin, Cara Maude, David Merces, David Merryman, Byron Miller,  Margaret 
Norman, Charles Norman, Anne Renwick, Leah Patterson, Jordi Fleix Pujol, Ronald 
Quijano, Stephen Rhatigan, Chris Sands, Margaret Scammell,  Maureen Sheeran, 
Aimée Stammers, Fiona Stephenson, Filomena Velasquez, Mary Wallace, Patricia 
Wiltshire, Tony White, Dorcey Young. 

  

   
SECOND COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND:  There will be a second collection at all 
Masses for the Sick & Retired Clergy Fund. 

  

   
CORPUS CHRISTI POLISH/ENGLISH MASS/PROCESSION:  Takes place this 
afternoon at Monkwick at 2pm.  All welcome.   

  

   
BAPTISM TODAY:  We welcome into the Church through the Sacrament of Baptism 
Salvador  Wolton.  God bless this child and congratulations to his family.   

  

   
RECENTLY DECEASED:  Please pray for the repose of the soul of Cornelius [Jim] 
O’Hare and Yolanda Powell who have recently died. May they rest in peace and we 
pray for the comfort of their bereaved families.  

  

   
KSC - ROSARY IN MAY: The Rosary will be said at St Teresa’s, Lexden, on 
Tuesday, 31

st
 May, at 7:30pm.   

  

   
FILMS FOR FAITH: The next film – “The Miracle of Marcellino” -  will be shown on 
Wednesday, 8

th
 June, in the Crypt at 1:30pm.  All welcome. 

  

   
YEAR OF MERCY EVENTS: All at Cathedral House Hall, Brentwood.  All at 10,30-
12.00. Saturday, 4

th
 June; “Laudato si” and the Year of Mercy: Speaker: Fr Martin 

Boland.  Saturday, 25
th
 June: “Amoris Laetitia” [The Joy of Love]: Speaker:  Fr 

Martin Boland.   To book, contact BRES Office on 01277 265285 or emai: 
lisagunther@dioceseofbrentwood.org 

  

   
YEAR OF MERCY MASSES AT BRENTWOOD CATHEDRAL:  The next Sunday 
Mass during this Year of Mercy at the Cathedral takes place on June 12

th
 at 6:30pm 

welcoming those who are unemployed or have been made redundant and are 
struggling to find work and make ends meet.  Preacher: Fr James Kennedy CMF.   

  

   
KSC DAY PILGRIMAGE TO AYLESFORD PRIORY: The Knights of Saint Columba 
are holding their annual pilgrimage on Sunday 12th of June. Cost: £16 per adult, 
children ½ price. A coach will be leaving Colchester East Hill @ 9.am, with pickups @ 
London Road, Stanway & Witham High Street. Bring a packed lunch or there is a 
Restaurant on site. Folding chairs will be useful, as bench seats are quickly taken. 
There will be Mass, Confessions and a Rosary Walk around the garden. To book and 
arrange a pick up, please contact: - Stewart Taylor 01206-271606, Mobile 
07545829333: Justin Nathan on 01206-241317, Mobile 07845 392684. 

  

   
NEW HALL SCHOOL VACANCY:  For an assistant Finance Manager [AAT/ACCA 
full or part-qualified with at least 5 years experience].  For full details, please contact 
HR department on 01245 467588 or visit www.newhallschool.co.uk/job-opportunities   
Closing date Monday, 13

th
 June 2016, at mid-day.   

  

   
BRENTWOOD CATHOLIC CHILDREN’S SOCIETY AND HCPT are hosting a Ladies’ 
Ascot Day Luncheon on Friday 17

th
 June at the Rayleigh Golf & Country Club to 

coincide with Royal Ascot week. Ladies are encouraged to dust off their best hats and 
enter into the spirit of a ‘Day at the Races’. Tickets cost £23.00 per person for a 
delicious two course luncheon with tea & coffee, served in our own private dining 
room.  Places are limited so in order to avoid disappointment we would encourage 
you to book early.  Please contact Libby on 01268 784544 or lphillips@bccs.org.uk 

  

   

STUDY DAY AT GIDEA PARK: Professor John Morrill, permanent deacon and 
director of ongoing formation for the clergy in the Diocese of East Anglia, will lead a 
study day on ‘The Bible in English’, with a focus on the Bible in Reformation England 
and concluding with Bible translations in the present day. The event will take place at 
the Catholic Church of Christ the Eternal High Priest, Gidea Park, RM2 6DH, on 
Saturday 18

th
 June from 10.30 until 3 p.m. Admission is free, tea and coffee will be 

provided, but please bring a packed lunch. It is essential to book your place and this 
should be done by email to GPstudydays@gmail.com 

  

LOST! One of our First Holy Communicants left her coat in church after last Sunday’s 
2pm Mass.  It is navy blue, with a hood, 2 front pockets, one containing a pink purse, 
and floral lining.  Her name is on the inside collar.  Please contact the Parish Office if 
you have accidentally picked it up and we can reunite the coat and its little owner.    
Thank you. 

  

   

VOLUNTEER REQUIRED FOR SATURDAY SOUP RUN:   For full details, please 
contact Armando on 01206 854921 

  

   

GIFT AID SUBSCRIBERS: Have you collected your box yet? Please collect it 
from the porch in Priory Street.  Thank you.    

  

   

CHURCH CLEANERS ROTA:  Thursday, June 2
nd

  – Team 2.   

CARDINAL BOURNE HALL:  To book:  cb.hall@btinternet.com      07758 805263   
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